

May 2019
Dear Parents,








This year seems to have flown by as we are now in the final term of Primary 4.
Health and Wellbeing

This term our class will be learning about advertising. Looking at the advantages it can bring when trying to promote a product. However we will also be aware that adverts can make items sound better than they are at times. 

Our main topic this term will be Food Glorious Food:

· Healthy eating

· Fairtrade

· Farming and food production

· Food preparation skills
· Growing plants
· Advertising

Maths

In Maths we have started the term with a unit on multiplication. Please continue practising times tables at home to support the learning in class. After this pupils will be using their knowledge of times tables to help with division. Later in the term we will be learning about fractions. The pupils will continue to use the programme called ‘Big Maths’ to improve mental calculations. Every week pupils will take part in CLIC Challenges and Total Recall Challenges to improve personal scores. A copy of P4 Learn It’s can be seen on the school website.
Literacy

This term our class novel will be the ‘The Hundred-Mile-An-Hour Dog’ by Jeremy Strong. Alongside this book it will be the first time using task maps for reading comprehension. We read the first chapter this week and are really enjoying it so far. This term for writing we are focusing on imaginative and letter writing. 
P.E. 

This term we are lucky to have coaches from Kings Links teaching P4 golf and coaches from RGU covering basketball, ruby and tennis.
Please have P.E. kits in school every day as timetable changes throughout the term mean that P.E. may be on any day Mon-Fri.

Pupils should have:

A change of top

Shorts or leggings

Trainers or gym shoes

Hair bobble (if hair is able to be tied up)

Tape for earrings (if earrings are unable to be removed)

Homework
Well done to all pupils that continue to bring in homework on time and signed. 
I look forward to seeing you at the school events this term including sports day and the summer fair.

Kind Regards,

Miss Bain

